## CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS



Leanne Scott, City Council Coordinator

DATE: February 14, 2007

TO: Mayor and City Council Members

RE: Current Water and Sewer Board

Members

I am writing this memo to inform you that the following gentlemen have previously served at the pleasure of the Financial Services Committee regarding the Water and Sewer Board:

- Mr. Richard Rowe
- Mr. George Karas
- Mr. Gerard Verschueren

I have had telephone conversations with both Mr. Rowe and Mr. Karas wherein both have indicated their interest in continuing to serve on this Board. Mr. Verschueren has submitted a candidate questionnaire for your review (included in the packet).